General Business Meeting 
Law Enforcement Education and Training Committee Report 


The Law Enforcement Education and Training Committee met on Monday, and we received an update from Professional Services Director David Doll on the online ICLD Leadership program which WASPC has renewed for the fourth year.  
There are currently 3,495 participants from 149 different agencies.  43 participants have been awarded college credits, and 117 participants have received their Middle Management Career Level Certification training through this online program.  
Additionally, four in-person training sessions were facilitated during this conference on subjects including Stress Management, Leadership Styles, Followership and Preparing for Career Advancement.  
The committee received a Regional Academies update from Assistant Director Dave Miller from CJTC.  The update included information on the NW Regional Academy in Arlington, which will be graduating their first class in July and starting a new class in August. 
Assistant Chief Doug Newman, from Fife PD, gave a presentation on his agency’s partnership with the University of Charleston in advancing educational opportunities to members of his department.  

